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               Wednesday 21st December 2022 
 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Headship at Llangewydd 
 

I have informed the governors of our school that I intend to relinquish my role as Headteacher on August 
31st 2023. A process is now under way (which is in the public domain), to recruit a new Headteacher for 
Llangewydd Junior School, for September 1st 2023. 
 
The purpose of this notice is to inform you, the parents and carers of pupils in our school. 
 
Much later in the academic year I shall write to you again on this matter.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Neil Clode 
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